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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

I am a Colorado native, and have seen the impact population increase and development has had on Colorado's

most prized features. Lack of water and destruction of Colorado's wild places are horrifying to watch. Places I

loved as a kid are now housing developments and campsites where we would spend weekends no require

reservations a year in advance. These campsites are also covered with broken glass, shells, burned aluminum

cans, and an assortment of trash. These places I'd run barefoot as a child are now unsafe, even for my dog.

While I understand that growth in a place as beautiful as Colorado, and Montana, will happen, it's up to us to

become stewards of the land and protect what is here. This opportunity is lost in many places in Colorado, but

managed growth in Montana is still possible. Don't allow greed to blur the vision of the last best place, or give you

naive thoughts that it won't happen here. Please, vote against this development. 

Stay The Trail, 

Jessica Stiner 


